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We’re carrying out early activities in preparation for 

major work 

As part of the Hobart City Deal, the Australian and Tasmanian Governments have committed 

$786 million for a new Bridgewater Bridge. 

Information about the project can be found at http://bridgewaterbridge.tas.gov.au 

Early activities 

McConnell Dowell is delivering the early activities for the New Bridgewater Bridge. 

This work will add to our previous work, enabling us to complete the final design of the new bridge, 

and the connecting roads and pathways.  

What will this work look like? 

Across the Bridgewater and Granton area you will see minor drilling work on land, and from barges 

in the Derwent River.  

You will also see our workers potholing on some local streets and pathways, which will help us 

confirm where existing services and utilities are located prior to starting construction works later 

this year. 

You may also notice some divers in the river who are locating existing services. 

An air quality monitoring station will also be installed in the Bridgewater area to monitor air quality 

before, during and after construction (please refer to the image on the back page). 

How will this work affect you? 

There will be some temporary changes to road, pedestrian, and cyclist access while we carry out 

this work. We will have traffic management in place to ensure your safety, and we encourage you to 

follow the directions of our traffic controllers at all times. 

Navigational aids will be in place in the river for the safety of river users. 

No work will take place on private property, and private property access will be maintained at all 

times. 

https://bridgewaterbridge.tas.gov.au/


 

 

 

 

 

When will we be working? 

Work as part of these activities is scheduled to take place within standard construction working 

hours of 7.00am and 6.00pm on weekdays and between 8.00am and 6.00pm on Saturdays. 

No work will be done on Sundays or public holidays. 

 

     
        
  

 
 

More information:           NBBfeedback@mcdgroup.com 

         1800 517 290 

         www. bridgewaterbridge.tas.gov.au 

         www.facebook.com/roadstas 

 

Image:   An example of an air quality 

monitoring station. A similar unit will 

be installed in the Bridgewater area to 

monitor air quality before, during and 

after construction. 


